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Kangaroos are very efficient breeders so the fact that their numbers have reduced significantly is 

very serious.  
Taking action on climate change would be a significant move to reduce drought. Kangaroos need 
enough grass to share with stock so farmers won't want to kill them.  

Matt Keen is doing great work on renewable energy but the government must stop approvals for 
opening new and extending existing coal mines.  
Action on climate change will also reduce the risk of bushfires. 


